
 

                                                      FARMERS MARKET 

                                   ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

Beginning Friday, September 5, 2025, the Farmers Market will be temporarily relocating for 
the remainder of the season due to the Central Park Construction Project. 

The new temporary location will be at the intersection of Market Street and Main Street. 

We appreciate your continued support and look forward to seeing you at our new location! 

 


